
 
Sept. 26, 2023 
 
The threat we received Friday continues to be investigated by authorities.  A similar 
threat was shared with local media this morning.  School cameras were checked and 
the building was secured overnight. The perimeter and roof was also checked by law 
enforcement. After meeting with law enforcement, and though the threat was similar, we 
deemed it precautionary but necessary to evacuate the building.  We are awaiting a K9 
explosive dog to arrive and check the building.  
 
 
Students have been evacuated to the PCMS Gym.  Please do not attempt to come to 
the middle school to pick up your student(s) in order to keep all students safe and 
accounted for at this time.  We will notify you when we have been given the all clear. 
 
 


